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The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon, Mr. Laverty, and 
Mr. Millane were present. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Millane, 
seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted 
as read. 

The Board opened the meeting to public participation for questions. 

There were no additional questions from the public. 

The Board heard a presentation from the Belmont Country Club, 
represented by Paul Ingram (an advocate for the club), Andrew Coleman 
(Club Manager) and Diane Justo (legal counsel) regarding the Fiscal Year 
2021. 

Additionally Virginia Jordan (a resident) and Pamela Anderson (an 
assessing professional from the State of Maryland) asked questions of the 
Board regarding abatements, assessments and the assessment process. 

The Board acted on sixty three (63) applications for abatement of real 
estate and personal property taxes. Thirty three (33) were granted.* 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the Board went into executive session at 8: 15 a.m. for the purpose of 
acting on applications for exemptions. The following applications were 
acted upon:* 

Clause 17D 5 
Clause 18 O 

Clause 22 
Clause 37A 

7 Clause 41A 0 
O Clause 41C 9 

Clause 42 1 
CPA 14 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the Board came out of executive session at 9:00 a.m. 

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on Wednesday, April ist, 2021 
at 7:45 AM. 

The Board thanked Mr. Millane, who did not seek another term as a Board 
Member, for his eleven years of service to the Town of Belmont. 








